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SUPPLEMENTAL LETTER OF DIRECTION 
 
Dear Mr. Pugh: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc.  

Application for Accounting Order  
Board File No. EB-2011-0432 

 
 
Further to the Letter of Direction and Notice of Application, dated January 13, 2012, the 

Ontario Energy Board has now issued a French version of the Notice of Application 

relating to your application.  Please note, the dates indicated on the January 13, 2012 

Notice of Application do not change. 

 

You are directed: 

 

1. To make a copy of the Notice available for public review at Ontario Power 

Generation’s head office and on its website. 
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Yours truly, 

 
Original Signed By 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
 Carlton Mathias, OPG 
 


